
ID Cards for 2025

If you are newly enrolled or if you
made a change to your Medical or
Vision plan that you were on in
2024, you can expect to receive
your new ID cards on or before
January 1, 2025. Don’t forget, only
subscribers names will appear on
the ID cards provided!
 

2025 Benefits Open Enrollment is Complete

Thank you for taking the time to review our comprehensive benefits package and make
selections for the upcoming plan year, effective January 1st, 2025. Now is the time to
familiarize yourself with any benefit changes or elections that are new to you for the

upcoming year. As always, your Benefits Support Team is here to help.

Find Providers

To find a provider, please visit
JPOFFHIT Member Resources.
Under “Provider Search”, you will
choose the carrier you are looking
for and you will be redirected to
the carrier website. Once you
select your network, the search
will pull up any In-Network
Providers for your plan.

For any questions on your benefits, please use the information below to
visit the JPOFFHIT website or contact Benefit Suppoert

Important Checklist:

What’s New

JPOFFHIT group dental coverage is now with
MetLife. You can review your dental coverage
in the 2025 Benefit Guide or By reaching out
to Benefit Support. To find an In-Network
provider, please visit www.MetLife.com and
choose “Find a Dentist”. Be sure to use the
PDP & PDP Plus Network.

Dental Carrier Change

Avecina Urgent Care
Need to visit an Urgent Care office? Avecina
will now waive their copay to members and
dependents enrolled in a JPOFFHIT medical
plan.

1-800-978-0632
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